Ms K Gleave BSc (Hons) Head Teacher



Dear Parents / Carers,

Following on from last year's very successful event, we have decided to once again host a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. This is a lovely opportunity for parents to get together at the start of the school year and to have the chance to visit the classroom and share in your children's learning.

The staff and children will be making some tasty treats and tea, coffee and soft drinks will be available for a donation to raise money for this event. There will be games and a raffle on the morning to help us make the day a resounding success.

We would like to invite you to come and join us on Friday 27th September 2019 from 8.50am - 11.00am.

From 9.30am until 10.30 am you will have the opportunity to visit your children in their new class and see some of the exciting activities we offer your child in the academy.

We hope you can make the time to support this event and help us raise money for a very worthwhile cause.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms K Gleave

Head Teacher







Brambles Primary Academy | Kedward Avenue | Middlesbrough | TS3 9DB T: 01642 210704 | F: 01642 210495 | E: brambles@teesvalleyeducation.co.uk





Ms K Gleave BSc (Hons) Head Teacher



Dear Parents / Carers,

Following on from last year's very successful event, we have decided to once again host a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. This is a lovely opportunity for parents to get together at the start of the school year and to have the chance to visit the classroom and share in your children's learning.

The staff and children will be making some tasty treats and tea, coffee and soft drinks will be available for a donation to raise money for this event. There will be games and a raffle on the morning to help us make the day a resounding success.

We would like to invite you to come and join us on Friday 27th September 2019 from 8.50am - 11.00am.

From 9.30am until 10.30 am you will have the opportunity to visit your children in their new class and see some of the exciting activities we offer your child in the academy.

We hope you can make the time to support this event and help us raise money for a very worthwhile cause.

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms K Gleave

Head Teacher











